
Superintendent Advisory Board  

Meeting Notes 

Monday, February 6, 2012; 1:15 PM 

 

All superintendents were in attendance. 

 

Dr. Hagen reviewed the Governing Board agenda, highlighting the following items: 

 Property update, audit report, summary judgment, Greenwood Chamber, Building Trades, 
evaluation tool, and CVS. The group supported the chamber appointment. They shared insights about 
their teacher evaluation instruments and were fully supportive of the CVS partnership. Questions were 
answered about the money for the corner property and potential uses were discussed. Having access to 
the campus other than the highway is met with strong support. 

 

In other business: 

 Dr. Hagen reported that the Online @ Central Nine initiative is a strong relationship with Ivy 
Tech and that they are excited about the possibilities for students. He noted that an MOU was being 
signed by all principals detailing which classes would substitute for high school credits. We will 
supplement the Ivy Tech course with the senior project requirement for Greenwood students with our 
in-house English teacher. Nearly 70 students have been referred, however there is much work being 
done to overcome a perception that this is a ‘recovery’ option, which it is not. 

 Central Nine is hosting two workshops on Feb 29th on the new pathways initiatives through the 
State. DOE will have a representative here to facilitate the workshop. All counselors and curriculum 
individuals have been invited and strongly encouraged to attend. 

 A discussion about staffing projections occurred and the consensus was that the schools seemed 
to have made all of the cuts they were planning to make in previous years with no anticipation of further 
reductions. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:15 PM.  


